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29th April  

 

Hi everyone, 

 

This week, we have been learning  

about farm animals. We have prac-

tised   reading and writing the ani-

mal names and read lots of stories 

set on a farm, including ’What the 

ladybird heard’. 

We talked about what happens on 

a farm and learnt about farms 

from around the world.  

In maths, we focused on number 

12 and used a variety of coins to 

play shopping games with small 

world farm animals. The children 

were asked to buy 2 items and add 

the prices together and some chil-

dren had a go at giving change.    

In our Religious Education lesson, 

the children started the journey 

towards understanding what pray-

er is and the different ways peo-

ple of faith talk to God. We wrote 

our own prayers on leaf shapes to 

make a Prayer Tree. We also at-

tended our first Hymn Practise 

over at The Infant Building along-

side the Year 1 and 2 Classes.  

In our ‘Wild At Heart’ session, the 

children made habitats for an  

animal using natural materials.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we celebrated the  

Birthday of Violet Stevenson. 

 

Home  

Challenge! 
 

 

We are challenging the children to 

see who can come up with the most 

interesting or unusual animal 

fact.  

Please help them to do some  

research at home and record their 

fact or facts to report back to the 

class over the next few weeks. 

       Can You Help? 
 

Please send in kitchen roll 

tubes, interesting junk  
modelling materials and any 

small boxes, such as shoe 

boxes, for some creative  
projects over the next few 

weeks. No toilet roll tubes 

thank you. 
 


